<u>Mohamed Bouslimani Middle School – Draa S'mar</u> Full name:

<u>English Exam N° 1</u>

Alan Edwards is an English teacher. He lives in Manchester. He is married to Betty. They have got a child. His name is Mark. He is a handsome boy. Alan is 39 years old. He is tall and well-built with short, fair hair and blue eyes. He is often dressed in blue jeans, T-shirts and trainers. His wife, Betty, is 30. She is a beautiful woman. She has got long, fair hair and hazel eyes. She usually wears dresses.

On holidays, Alan and Betty often travel to Spain or Portugal, where they stay at a hotel near the sea because they like sitting on the beach and eating Spanish food. They spend nice moments.

Alan and Betty always enjoy their trips.

<u>Part I</u>: *A*) <u>*Reading Comprehension*</u> <u>*Read the text carefully and do the following activities:*</u> <u>**Activity one:** <u>*Read the text and choose the correct answers.*</u> (3pts)</u>

1. Alan lives in.....

a- London b- Manchester c- Paris

2. Alan and Betty have got a

a- handsome boyb- beautiful girlc- beautiful cousin

3. On holidays, they often travel to

a- Italy **b-** France

c- Spain and Portugal

Activity two: Read the text and answer the following questions: (2pts)

1.	Is Alan an American teacher?
2.	What does he look like?
3.	Does Betty usually wear dresses?

4. Why do Alan and Betty stay at a hotel near the sea?

Lexis: Match the word in column **A** with its synonym in column **B**: (2pts)

А	В
slim	thin
usually	enjoy
like	generally
fair	blonde

B) Mastery of Language

Activity one: Look at the pictures and write the correct name of the clothes: (2pts)

T-shirt - a jacket - a dress - trainers



Activity two: Write the correct form of the verbs in brackets: (3pts)

Janet (be)...... a secretary. Every morning, she (go)..... to work at 7:15. She (meet)...... her friend, Sara, at the bus-station. Janet and Sara always (start) working at 8 O'clock and (finish)..... at 4:30 in the afternoon. At weekends, Janet usually (have) picnics in the park.

Activity three : In each list, pick out the words with the different sound: (2pts)

- 1. English live T-shirt slim
- 2. vest dress jacket bracelet
- 3. like child think five
- 4. hazel name holiday tall

Part II: Written Expression (6pts)

Use the notes to write a short paragraph about Mark Edwards.

Mark Edwards	
Age: 12 years old	
Job: a student	
Height: of average height	
Hair: straight, fair Eyes: blue	
Clothes: jeans, T-shirts , trainers	
Likes: ride bikes – read books	
Free times: read stories – watch TV	